From: Linda Moholt

To: Exhibits JSCVR

**Subject:** Please help businesses during COVID-19 crisis **Date:** Thursday, March 19, 2020 4:40:10 PM

## Dear Co-Chairs Holvey,

The Tualatin Chamber of Commerce, represents over 400 member businesses with more than 20,000 employees. I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having on our business community and our employees. Th hospitality industry (hotel, restaurant, and retail) employees over 6,000 in Tualatin and as of today, almost half have either had their hours reduced, alter or have been laid off. It's devastating to our economy and every hour it seems to be getting worse. Please hurry with a disaster relief package and consider sending the \$1.7 billion kick out as a check immediately to help individuals by food for their families.

These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis.

Sincerely,

Linda Moholt 19181 SW 55th Ct Tualatin, OR 97062 linda@tualatinchamber.com